
 
El Dorado County  

Board of Supervisors  
 

Certificate of Recognition 
 

Awarded to 

LLaauurreennccee  CCrraabbttrreeee,,  UUSSFFSS  FFoorreesstt  SSuuppeerrvviissoorr  
 

With appreciation for the years of collaborative work on projects such as; SOFAR Cohesive Strategy, 
Christmas tree permits, improved forest health initiatives, Master Stewardship Agreement process and 

overall relationship building between jurisdictions. We wish you all the best in your retirement. 
December 17, 2019 

 

 

  ____________________________________              
  John Hidahl, Supervisor District One                   Shiva Frentzen, Supervisor District Two 
 

 

  _______________________________              _______________________________ 
 Brian K. Veerkamp, Supervisor District Three               Lori Parlin, Supervisor District Four 
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